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Subject: Re: Roman Buhler

Body:

Joe,  please draft the letter and we can send a contemporaneous cc to Gillette.  If you can do it today, we can 

send it today.o:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	Phil Golrick/ARRB, Kevin Tiernan/ARRB, David Marwell/ARRB 

From:	Joseph Freeman/ARRB   Date:	05/03/96 12:39:03 PMSubject:	Roman BuhlerI left another voice mail 

for Roman early today, and he just called me back.  Bottom line:  he seems comfortable with what we propose 

(Kevin walking FBI-referred HSCA Sec. Classified Files over to FBI building) but is not willing to make the call 

himself.  He wants a letter ("fax it... don't use snail mail," he says) summarizing what we want, referencing that 

NARA has done this before when they had physical possession of the boxes and that Gillette is aware of/not 

opposed to our request, etc.  He suggests we draft the letter in such a way that they could write a quick letter 

back saying "OK" to procedures we've already outlined in our letter.Roman indicated that he understands that 

we can't afford to wait a long time for a response, one way or another.  I infer from his comments a 

commitment to process this quickly.1) should I draft such a letter?2) should we run a draft by Gillette (Option 

A) or simply give Gillette a copy of what we fax Buhler (Option B)?  I think we need to do at least the latter. 
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